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2e 2024 CALL FOR APPLICATIONS TO MEETING TRAVEL FELLOWSHIPS 
 

 

The French Society for Extracellular Matrix Biology offers two €350 grants to support attendance at a 
conference on the extracellular matrix. Candidates wishing to attend MBE2024, which will be held in 
Lyon from September 24 to 27, 2024, must have submitted an abstract to this conference or commit 
to submitting one by the abstract submission deadline of July 22. 

The application must include the following documents: 

• A motivation letter (maximum one page)  
• A CV (including the names and contact details of the laboratory, as well as those of the thesis 

supervisor for doctoral students or the team leader for post-doctoral researchers) 
• A list of publications (indicating, if applicable, whether they are under revision or submitted 

for publication) and oral or poster presentations made at conferences 
• A summary of the work to be presented at the conference by the applicant 
• The program and the website address of the targeted conference 

Please note that these grants are reserved for members who have paid their SFBMEc membership 
dues for 2024. Applicants who are not yet members must therefore include their membership 
confirmation in the application file (downloadable from this link). The membership fee (check, bank 
transfer, or purchase order) must be sent, along with the registration form, to our 
Treasurer: ulrich.valcourt@ibcp.fr. 

Complete applications must be sent as a single .pdf document to the following 
address: secretaire@sfbmec.fr. The application deadline is Friday, August 2, 2024. 

If selected, the grant will be paid upon receipt of proof of expenses incurred (conference registration, 
travel, and accommodation related to the conference). 

Awardees agree to display the SFMEc logo on their poster and/or presentation if the abstract is 
selected for an oral presentation by the conference organizing committee. 

 
 
Paris, july 8 2024 

 
Florence Ruggiero, Présidente Laurent Muller, Secrétaire Général 
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